
August 30, 2022 

Suzy Niederhofer 
City of Los Altos  
One North San Antonio Road 
Los Altos, CA 94022  

Dear Suzy: 

Pursuant to the City’s recent request, coupled with the terms of the City’s most recent Engagement Letter 
dated August 1, 2022, we are pleased to offer to extend our audit contract to include the fiscal year ended June 
30, 2023, at the following prices: 

Total

CAFR & MOIC $42,643
GANN Limit Agreed Upon Procedures 1,200
SCO Report for City 5,700
Single Audit OR ARPA Examination Program (One Program) 5,800

Total $55,343

We look forward to continuing to improve our service to you. 

Yours very truly, 

Maze & Associates 

RESPONSE: 

If you agree with the terms of this contract modification, please sign below and return a copy to our office. 

By: ________________________________________ 

Title: ________________________________________ 

Date: ________________________________________ 

Attachment #2


